From: Miller, Wendy 
Sent: Tuesday, August 12, 2014 3:12 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Chinatown Branch Library meeting

Hello, Steve!

I’m writing to let you know that I accepted a very delicious lunch served during a meeting with Man Men Lee and Ray Chin to discuss the public art selection process for Chinatown Branch Library. The meeting took place on Aug 11th and was sponsored by Ray Chin at The Phoenix restaurant.

Wendy Miller

Curator of Public Art

Department of Cultural Affairs & Special Events

Chicago Cultural Center

